Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
December 5, 2024

(Division Memorandum No. 277, s. 2024 Re: Division Reorientation of
School Heads and Teachers on the Indigenous Peoples Education (IPEd)
Program and Community Engagement

Please be advised that the venue for the Division Reorientation of
School Heads and Teachers on the Indigenous Peoples Education (IPEd)
Program and Community Engagement, scheduled for December 12-13,
2024, has been changed from Bulwagan ng Karunungan, DepED SDO
Sorsogon to Casiguran Central School, Casiguran, Sorsogon due to the
unavailability of the original venue.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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BN Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
AEA Landiine: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

£ Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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